SUMMARY OF COMMUNITY DESIGN COMMISSION ACTION

Subject:

Vacancy on Community Design Commission

Meeting Date:

May 21, 2003

Recommendation:

That the Town Council reappoint Dale Coker and Charlotte Newby and appoint Chris Culbreth, Scott Nilsen and Scott Radway to fill five of the

six vacancies.

The Commission also recommends that the Council delay filling the remaining vacant seat to allow additional time for Commission members

to find applicants from the architectural profession.

Vote:

12 - 0

Prepared by:

Terry Eason, Chair, Community Design Commission & for TS
Gene Poveromo, Staff